
Note for visitors to this website: 
 

If you are using Safari, Google, or Google Chrome as a 
browser, you might notice that Google has started adding to 
any organizational website which does not use SSL, an 
expensive security feature,  a "not secure" note in these 
organizations website address lines.  They have tried to force 
every organization to go to SSL according to the folks who host 
our site.  (Firefox and Yahoo search engines does not do this). 
 
But because our site does not sell, use email, or advertise, and 
because we are an informational and organizational website 
only, our site is very secure.   
 
Here is an example of another strictly organizational website 
that comes up "not secure."  It is a historical website that gives 
information about the early Baptist history in Wales.  If you 
click on the site (below) it will also come up in your address 
line as "not secure," which we know, of course, is not true; it is 
a very secure website: 

 
http://www.welshchapels.org/nonconformity/test/ 

	


